

DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO

Office of Family and Faith Formation

2110 Broadway • Sacramento, CA 95818-2541 • (916) 733-0123 • Fax (916) 733-0195

To: PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR

From: Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director

Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin (English and Spanish

Translation)

Date: Monday, October 28th, 2024

Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Family and Faith Formation. We would greatly appreciate if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123.

New Rachel Ministry Retreat

English

Upcoming Retreat: November 15-17, 2024

Rachel's Vineyard is a safe place to renew, rebuild and redeem hearts broken by abortion. Weekend retreats offer a supportive, confidential and non-judgmental environment where women and men can express, release and reconcile painful abortion emotions and begin the process of restoration, renewal and healing.

For information contact: call 916.733.0161 or email projectrachel@scd.org.